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I support the effort to share information across department lines regarding 
fingerprinting educational professionals.  I held a DOE certification for years and then
when DHHS required fingerprinting for ECE teachers, I was required to go through 
the process again.  It is a waste of everyone's time and money and a duplication of 
effort.
Thank you


